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Review of 2023 with the best photos 

Our review of 2023 makes us very grateful, because this year, for the first 
time, we were able to spend five and a half months travelling in our motor-
home, with only brief interruptions. For years, we have dreamed of travel-
ling for really long periods in our motorhome. That's exactly our thing. We 
love going on discovery tours. Before travelling, we only have a rough tour 
plan, then we often just let ourselves drift. And the best thing about our 
way of travelling is the discoveries and topics that come up by chance. 

We love spending time in nature, for example experiencing a fantastic sun-
rise with its silence early in the morning, wandering through forests or 
mountains. Or discovering cities and places and letting them have an ef-
fect on us. There was plenty of opportunity to do this in 2023. In our pho-
tographic review of the year, you can experience some of our most beauti-
ful impressions and moments. 

Spring began for us with an extended stay in our second home, the Bava-
rian Forest. We had never experienced it so beautifully, even though we 
had already been there around sixty times. Then we travelled to the Alpine 
region for a month. Specifically to Berchtesgaden, and then to the East Ty-
rol region in Austria.We then started a new travel theme in autumn 2023. 
In the photographic review of the year, we're still keeping a bit of a lid on 
the new tour, which we'll be starting with new videos on our YouTube 
channel from mid/end January 2024. Let us surprise you. But perhaps 
you'll discover where we're heading on our new journey from one or two of 
the images in the photo gallery. This much can be revealed: we'll be travel-
ling through four countries. 

We are delighted to be able to share our very personal review of the year 
with you. Perhaps we can inspire you to travel to new destinations and 
make your own discoveries. 
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